Ben Gurion Father Of Modern Israel Jewish
Lives
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
Ben Gurion Father Of Modern Israel Jewish Lives by online. You might not
require more get older to spend to go to the ebook initiation as without
difficulty as search for them. In some cases, you likewise get not discover
the pronouncement Ben Gurion Father Of Modern Israel Jewish Lives that you
are looking for. It will categorically squander the time.
However below, later you visit this web page, it will be appropriately
unconditionally simple to get as without difficulty as download guide Ben
Gurion Father Of Modern Israel Jewish Lives
It will not agree to many get older as we accustom before. You can get it
even though performance something else at home and even in your workplace.
therefore easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we have enough
money under as well as evaluation Ben Gurion Father Of Modern Israel Jewish
Lives what you afterward to read!

Israel at Sixty Deborah Hart Strober
2008-02-11 Based on extensive
interviews, Israel at Sixty presents
a balanced, comprehensive account of
this complex and amazing land. It recreates historic events from the
actions of Israel's founding
visionaries through the ravages of
six wars with its Arab neighbors to
its growing strength and
international stature and efforts to
make permanent peace with its
adversaries. Complete with more than
fifty previously unpublished photos,
Israel at Sixty is a beautiful
keepsake for anyone who loves,
respects, and supports the Jewish
state.
Zionism Milton Viorst 2016-07-05 From
serving as the Middle East
correspondent for The New Yorker to
penning articles for the New York
Times, Milton Viorst has dedicated
his career to studying the Middle
East. Now, in this new book, Viorst
examines the evolution of Zionism,
from its roots by serving as a
cultural refuge for Europe's Jews, to
the cover it provides today for
Israel's exercise of control over
millions of Arabs in occupied
territories. Beginning with the
shattering of the traditional Jewish
society during the Enlightenment,
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

Viorst covers the recent history of
the Jews, from the spread of Jewish
Emancipation during the French
Revolution Era to the rise of the
exclusionary anti-Semitism that
overwhelmed Europe in the late
nineteenth century. Viorst examines
how Zionism was born and follows its
development through the lives and
ideas of its dominant leaders, who
all held only one tenet in common:
that Jews, for the first time in two
millennia, must determine their own
destiny to save themselves. But, in
regards to creating a Jewish state
with a military that dominates the
region, Viorst argues that Israel has
squandered the goodwill it enjoyed at
its founding, and thus the country
has put its own future on very
uncertain footing. With the expertise
and knowledge garnered from decades
of studying this contentious region,
Milton Viorst deftly exposes the
risks that Israel faces today.
Jews and Words Amos Oz 2012-11-20 DIV
Why are words so important to so many
Jews? Novelist Amos Oz and historian
Fania Oz-Salzberger roam the gamut of
Jewish history to explain the
integral relationship of Jews and
words. Through a blend of
storytelling and scholarship,
conversation and argument, father and
daughter tell the tales behind
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Judaism’s most enduring names,
adages, disputes, texts, and quips.
These words, they argue, compose the
chain connecting Abraham with the
Jews of every subsequent generation.
Framing the discussion within such
topics as continuity, women,
timelessness, and individualism, Oz
and Oz-Salzberger deftly engage
Jewish personalities across the ages,
from the unnamed, possibly female
author of the Song of Songs through
obscure Talmudists to contemporary
writers. They suggest that Jewish
continuity, even Jewish uniqueness,
depends not on central places,
monuments, heroic personalities, or
rituals but rather on written words
and an ongoing debate between the
generations. Full of learning,
lyricism, and humor, Jews and Words
offers an extraordinary tour of the
words at the heart of Jewish culture
and extends a hand to the reader, any
reader, to join the conversation.
/div
A Promise Fulfilled Howard Greenfeld
2005-04-01 Presents an historical
examination and review of the Zionist
movement and the foundation of Israel
in 1948, complete with sidebars,
timeline, photographs, and index.
The Invention of Jewish Theocracy
Alexander Kaye 2020 "This book is
about the attempt of Orthodox Jewish
Zionists to implement traditional
Jewish law (halakha) as the law of
the State of Israel. These religious
Zionists began their quest for a
halakhic sate immediately after
Israel's establishment in 1948 and
competed for legal supremacy with the
majority of Israeli Jews who wanted
Israel to be a secular democracy.
Although Israel never became a
halachic state, the conflict over
legal authority became the backdrop
for a pervasive culture war, whose
consequences are felt throughout
Israeli society until today. The book
traces the origins of the legal
ideology of religious Zionists and
shows how it emerged in the middle of
the twentieth century. It further
shows that the ideology, far from
being endemic to Jewish religious
tradition as its proponents claim, is
a version of modern European
jurisprudence, in which a centralized
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

state asserts total control over the
legal hierarchy within its borders.
The book shows how the adoption
(conscious or not) of modern
jurisprudence has shaped religious
attitudes to many aspects of Israeli
society and politics, created an
ongoing antagonism with the state's
civil courts, and led to the creation
of a new and increasingly powerful
state rabbinate. This account is
placed into wider conversations about
the place of religion in democracies
and the fate of secularism in the
modern world. It concludes with
suggestions about how a better
knowledge of the history of religion
and law in Israel may help ease
tensions between its religious and
secular citizens"-Gershom Scholem David Biale
2018-06-19 A new biography of the
seminal twentieth-century historian
and thinker who pioneered the study
of Jewish mysticism and profoundly
influenced the Zionist movement
Gershom Scholem (1897–1982) was
perhaps the foremost Jewish
intellectual of the twentieth
century. Pioneering the study of
Jewish mysticism as a legitimate
academic discipline, he overturned
the rationalist bias of his
predecessors and revealed an
extraordinary world of myth and
messianism. In his youth, he rebelled
against the assimilationist culture
of his parents and embraced Zionism
as the vehicle for the renewal of
Judaism in a secular age. He moved to
Palestine in 1923 and participated in
the creation of the Hebrew
University, where he was a towering
figure for nearly seventy years.
David Biale traces Scholem’s
tumultuous life of political activism
and cultural criticism, including his
falling-out with Hannah Arendt over
the Eichmann trial. Mining a rich
trove of diaries, letters, and other
writings, Biale shows that his
subject’s inner life illuminates his
most important writings. Scholem
emerges as a passionately engaged man
of his times—a period that
encompassed two world wars, the rise
of Nazism, and the Holocaust.
Yitzhak Rabin Itamar Rabinovich
2017-01-01 Prologue. Yitzhak Rabin's
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death, Yitzhak Rabin's life -- The
making of a soldier, 1922-1948 -From Independence Day to the Six-Day
War, 1949-1967 -- Ambassador to
Washington, 1968-1973 -- First
tenure, 1974-1977 -- Fall and rise,
1977-1992 -- Rabin's peace policy,
1992-1995 -- Politics, policy,
incitement, and assassination,
1992-1995 -- Epilogue
Beyond the Promised Land Glenn
Frankel 1996-06-05 A Pulitzer Prizewinning reporter examines the events
leading up to the peace accord
between Israeli and Palestinian
leaders and the birth of a new
Israel. Reprint. 15,000 first
printing.
David Ben-Gurion and the Jewish
Renaissance Shlomo Aronson 2010-11-01
This book offers a reappraisal of
David Ben-Gurion's role in JewishIsraeli history from the perspective
of the twenty-first century, in the
larger context of the Zionist
'renaissance', of which he was a
major and unique exponent. Some have
described Ben-Gurion's Zionism as a
dream that has gone sour, or a utopia
doomed to be unfulfilled. Now - after
the dust surrounding Israel's
founding father has settled, archives
have been opened, and perspective has
been gained since Ben-Gurion's
downfall - this book presents a fresh
look at this statesman-intellectual
and his success and tragic failures
during a unique period of time that
he and his peers described as the
'Jewish renaissance'. The resulting
reappraisal offers a new analysis of
Ben-Gurion's actual role as a major
player in Israeli, Middle Eastern,
and global politics.
Moses Mendelssohn Shmuel Feiner
2010-11-16 The "German Socrates,"
Moses Mendelssohn (1729-1786) was the
most influential Jewish thinker of
the eighteenth and nineteenth
centuries. A Berlin celebrity and a
major figure in the Enlightenment,
revered by Immanuel Kant, Mendelssohn
suffered the indignities common to
Jews of his time while formulating
the philosophical foundations of a
modern Judaism suited for a new age.
His most influential books included
the groundbreaking Jerusalem and a
translation of the Bible into German
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

that paved the way for generations of
Jews to master the language of the
larger culture.Feiner's book is the
first that offers a full, human
portrait of this fascinating man-uncommonly modest, acutely aware of
his task as an intellectual pioneer,
shrewd, traditionally Jewish, yet
thoroughly conversant with the world
around him--providing a vivid sense
of Mendelssohn's daily life as well
as of his philosophical endeavors.
Feiner, a leading scholar of Jewish
intellectual history, examines
Mendelssohn as father and husband, as
a friend (Mendelssohn's long-standing
friendship with the German dramatist
Gotthold Ephraim Lessing was seen as
a model for Jews and non-Jews
worldwide), as a tireless advocate
for his people, and as an equally
indefatigable spokesman for the
paramount importance of intellectual
independence.
Memoirs: David Ben-Gurion David BenGurion 1970 "Based on a series of
interviews with Ben-Gurion during the
filming of the Covenant
Communications Corporation production
of Forty-two six." Bibliography: p.
[215]-216. Jacket price: 6.95.
Ben-Gurion Anita Shapira 2014-01-01
David Ben-Gurion cast an enormous
shadow across his world, and his
legacy in the Middle East and beyond
continues to be hotly debated to this
day. There have been many books
written about the life and
accomplishments of the Zionist icon
and founder of modern Israel, but
this new biography by eminent Israeli
historian Anita Shapira is the first
to get to the core of the complex man
who would become the face of a new
nation. Shapira tells the Ben-Gurion
story anew, focusing especially on
the period in 1948 immediately
following Israel's declaration of
independence, a time few historians
have concentrated on and none have
explored in such intimate detail.
Through her intensive research and
access to Ben-Gurion's personal
archives and rarely viewed documents
and letters, the author gained
powerful insights into his private
persona. Her fascinating literary
portrait of David Ben-Gurion bares
the flesh-and-blood man inside the
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influential historical figure who
brought the Zionist dream to full
fruition.
Ben-Gurion Shabtai Teveth 1987 Traces
the life of the Jewish leader from
his birth to the founding of the
state of Israel and analyzes the
reasons that underlay his conviction
that only the immediate establishment
of a Jewish national state would save
the Jewish people from annihilation
Jabotinsky Hillel Halkin 2014-05-27
Vladimir Jabotinsky (1880–1940) was a
man of huge paradoxes and
contradictions and has been the most
misunderstood of all Zionist
politicians--a first-rate novelist, a
celebrated Russian journalist, and
the founder of the branch of Zionism
now headed by Benjamin Netanyahu.
This biography, the first in English
in nearly two decades, undertakes to
answer central questions about
Jabotinsky as a writer, a political
thinker, and a leader. Hillel Halkin
sets aside the stereotypes to which
Jabotinsky has been reduced by his
would-be followers and detractors
alike. Halkin explains the importance
of Odessa, Jabotinsky’s native city,
in molding his character and outlook;
discusses his novels and short
stories, showing the sometimes hidden
connections between them and
Jabotinsky’s political thought, and
studies a political career that ended
in tragic failure. Halkin also
addresses Jabotinsky’s position,
unique among the great figures of
Zionist history, as both a
territorial maximalist and a
principled believer in democracy. The
author inquires why Jabotinsky was
often accused of fascist tendencies
though he abhorred authoritarian and
totalitarian politics, and
investigates the many opposed aspects
of his personality and conduct while
asking whether or not they had an
ultimate coherence. Few figures in
twentieth-century Jewish life were
quite so admired and loathed, and
Halkin’s splendid, subtle book
explores him with empathy and
lucidity.
A State at Any Cost Tom Segev
2019-08-27 'Tom Segev's meticulously
researched and most elegantly written
new biography of David Ben-Gurion is
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

a must for anybody interested in both
the glorious and the dark pages of
the history of Zionism and Israel, as
reflected throughout the life and
times of the Jewish State's most
important founding father' Saul
Friedländer, Pulitzer Prize-winning
author of Nazi Germany and the Jews
and Where Memory Leads. As the
founder of Israel, David Ben-Gurion
long ago secured his reputation as a
leading figure of the twentieth
century. Determined from an early age
to create a Jewish state, he took
control of the Zionist movement,
declared Israel's independence, and
navigated his country through wars,
controversies and remarkable
achievements. In this definitive
biography, Tom Segev uses previously
unreleased archival material to give
an original, nuanced account that
transcends the myths and legends that
have built up around the man. He
reveals Ben-Gurion's secret
negotiations with the British on the
eve of Israel's independence, his
willingness to countenance the forced
transfer of Arab neighbours, his
relative indifference to Jerusalem,
and his occasional eccentric moments
– from UFO sightings to plans for
Israel to acquire territory in South
America. The result is a full and
startling portrait of a man who
sought a state 'at any cost' – at
times through risk-taking, violence,
and unpredictability, and at other
times through compromise, moderation
and reason. Segev's Ben-Gurion is
neither a saint nor a villain but a
twentieth-century leader whose iron
will and complex temperament left a
contentious legacy, and one of the
world's most intractable national
conflicts.
What Ifs of Jewish History Gavriel D.
Rosenfeld 2016-08-31 Counterfactual
history of the Jewish past inviting
readers to explore how the course of
Jewish history might have been
different.
The Imaginary Voyage Shimon Peres
1999 Ex Israeli Premier Shimon Peres
takes us on an imaginary trip around
Israel with Zionist leader Theodore
Herzl. Together they contrast their
impressions of this young country.
Menachem Begin Daniel Gordis
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2014-03-04 Reviled as a fascist by
his great rival Ben-Gurion, venerated
by Israel’s underclass, the first
Israeli to win the Nobel Peace Prize,
a proud Jew but not a conventionally
religious one, Menachem Begin was
both complex and controversial. Born
in Poland in 1913, Begin was a
youthful admirer of the Revisionist
Zionist Ze’ev Jabotinsky and soon
became a leader within Jabotinsky’s
Betar movement. A powerful orator and
mesmerizing public figure, Begin was
imprisoned by the Soviets in 1940,
joined the Free Polish Army in 1942,
and arrived in Palestine as a Polish
soldier shortly thereafter. Joining
the underground paramilitary Irgun in
1943, he achieved instant notoriety
for the organization’s bombings of
British military installations and
other violent acts. Intentionally
left out of the new Israeli
government, Begin’s right-leaning
Herut political party became a
fixture of the opposition to the
Labor-dominated governments of BenGurion and his successors, until the
surprising parliamentary victory of
his political coalition in 1977 made
him prime minister. Welcoming
Egyptian president Anwar Sadat to
Israel and cosigning a peace treaty
with him on the White House lawn in
1979, Begin accomplished what his
predecessors could not. His outreach
to Ethiopian Jews and Vietnamese
“boat people” was universally
admired, and his decision to bomb
Iraq’s nuclear reactor in 1981 is now
regarded as an act of courageous
foresight. But the disastrous
invasion of Lebanon to end the PLO’s
shelling of Israel’s northern cities,
combined with his declining health
and the death of his wife, led Begin
to resign in 1983. He spent the next
nine years in virtual seclusion,
until his death in 1992. Begin was
buried not alongside Israel’s prime
ministers, but alongside the Irgun
comrades who died in the struggle to
create the Jewish national home to
which he had devoted his life. Daniel
Gordis’s perceptive biography gives
us new insight into a remarkable
political figure whose influence
continues to be felt both within
Israel and throughout the world. This
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

title is part of the Jewish
Encounters series.
Land and Power Anita Shapira 1999
This book traces the history of
attitudes toward power and the use of
armed force within the Zionist
movement from an early period in
which most leaders espoused an ideal
of peaceful settlement in Palestine,
to the acceptance of force as a
legitimate tool for achieving a
sovereign Jewish state. Reviews "A
rich and sophisticated work that
nicely complements more conventional
political-historical studies of the
Arab-Israeli conflict. . . . Shapira
sifts through a vast body of
material, ranging from essays, poems,
and memoir literature to the
unpublished minutes of political
party and youth group meetings.
Shapira interprets these sources with
sensitivity and insight . . . and
writes with power, compassion, and
warmth. . . . A landmark book that is
an outstanding contribution to the
history of Zionist political thought
and culture." American Historical
Review "This is a superb book . . . a
well-researched, detailed, and
scholarly account that provides new
and valuable insights into the
dilemma posed by the formation and
elaboration of a more forceful
Israeli military posture." The
Historian "Shapira's powerful, wellwritten, lucid intellectual history
of a segment of the Zionist movement
. . . is fascinating and easy to
read." Journal of Economic
Literature
The Mortality and Morality of Nations
Uriel Abulof 2015-07-24 Standing at
the edge of life's abyss, we seek
meaningful order. We commonly find
this 'symbolic immortality' in
religion, civilization, state and
nation. What happens, however, when
the nation itself appears mortal? The
Mortality and Morality of Nations
seeks to answer this question,
theoretically and empirically. It
argues that mortality makes morality,
and right makes might; the nation's
sense of a looming abyss informs its
quest for a higher moral ground,
which, if reached, can bolster its
vitality. The book investigates
nationalism's promise of moral
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immortality and its limitations via
three case studies: French Canadians,
Israeli Jews, and Afrikaners. All
three have been insecure about the
validity of their identity or the
viability of their polity, or both.
They have sought partial redress in
existential self-legitimation: by the
nation, of the nation and for the
nation's very existence.
Arrows in the Dark (Volumes 1 and 2)
Tuvia Friling 2005-07-25 Arrows in
the Dark recounts and analyzes the
many efforts of aid and rescue made
by the Jewish community of
Palestine—the Yishuv—to provide
assistance to European Jews facing
annihilation by the Nazis. Tuvia
Friling provides a detailed account
of the activities carried out at the
behest of David Ben-Gurion and the
Yishuv leadership, from daring
attempts to extract Jews from Nazioccupied territory, to proposals for
direct negotiations with the Nazis.
Through its rich array of detail and
primary documentation, this book
shows the wide scope and complexity
of Yishuv activity at this time,
refuting the idea that Ben-Gurion and
the Yishuv ignored the plight of
European Jews during the Holocaust.
Ben-Gurion, Prophet of Fire Dan
Kurzman 1983
Israel Has Moved Diana Pinto
2013-02-28 Born in Europe’s shadow,
haunted by the Holocaust, and
inspired by the Enlightenment, Israel
has changed. Where is this diverse
and self-absorbed country heading
today? How do its citizens see
themselves, globally and
historically? Israel Has Moved is a
profound and sometimes unsettling
account of a country that is no
longer where we might think.
Israeli National Security Charles D.
Freilich 2018-03-08 National security
has been at the forefront of the
Israeli experience for seven decades,
with threats ranging from terrorism,
to vast rocket and missile arsenals,
and even existential nuclear dangers.
Yet, despite its overwhelming
preoccupation with foreign and
defense affairs, Israel does not have
a formal national security strategy.
In Israeli National Security, Chuck
Freilich presents an authoritative
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

analysis of the military, diplomatic,
demographic, and societal challenges
Israel faces today, to propose a
comprehensive and long-term Israeli
national security strategy. The heart
of the new strategy places greater
emphasis on restraint, defense, and
diplomacy as means of addressing the
challenges Israel faces, along with
the military capacity to deter and,
if necessary, defeat Israel's
adversaries, while also maintaining
the resolve of its society. By
bringing Israel's most critical
debates about the Palestinians,
demography, Iran, Hezbollah, Hamas,
US relations and nuclear strategy
into sharp focus, the strategy
Freilich proposes addresses the
primary challenges Israel must
address in order to chart its
national course. The most
comprehensive study of Israel's
national security to date, this book
presents the first public proposal
for a comprehensive Israeli national
security strategy and prescribes an
actionable course forward.
Moshe Dayan Mordechai Bar-On
2012-06-26 Instantly recognizable
with his iconic eye patch, Moshe
Dayan (1915–1981) was one of Israel's
most charismatic—and
controversial—personalities. As a
youth he earned the reputation of a
fearless warrior, and in later years
as a leading military tactician,
admired by peers and enemies alike.
As chief of staff during the 1956
Sinai Campaign and as minister of
defense during the 1967 Six Day War,
Dayan led the Israel Defense Forces
to stunning military victories. But
in the aftermath of the bungled 1973
Yom Kippur War, he shared the blame
for operational mistakes and retired
from the military. He later proved
himself a principled and talented
diplomat, playing an integral role in
peace negotiations with Egypt. In
this arresting biography, Mordechai
Bar-On, Dayan's IDF bureau chief,
offers an intimate view of Dayan's
private life, public career, and
political controversies, set against
an original analysis of Israel's
political environment from preMandate Palestine through the
early1980s. Drawing on a wealth of
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Israeli archives, accounts by Dayan
and members of his circle, and
firsthand experiences, Bar-On reveals
Dayan as a man unwavering in his
devotion to Zionism and the Land of
Israel. Moshe Dayan makes a unique
contribution to the history of Israel
and the complexities of the ArabIsraeli conflict.
Lioness Francine Klagsbrun 2017-10-17
The definitive biography of the ironwilled leader, chain-smoking
political operative, and tea-andcake-serving grandmother who became
the fourth prime minister of Israel
Golda Meir was a world figure unlike
any other. Born in tsarist Russia in
1898, she immigrated to America in
1906 and grew up in Milwaukee, where
from her earliest years she displayed
the political consciousness and
organizational skills that would
eventually catapult her into the
inner circles of Israel's founding
generation. Moving to mandatory
Palestine in 1921 with her husband,
the passionate socialist joined a
kibbutz but soon left and was hired
at a public works office by the man
who would become the great love of
her life. A series of public service
jobs brought her to the attention of
David Ben-Gurion, and her political
career took off. Fund-raising in
America in 1948, secretly meeting in
Amman with King Abdullah right before
Israel's declaration of independence,
mobbed by thousands of Jews in a
Moscow synagogue in 1948 as Israel's
first representative to the USSR,
serving as minister of labor and
foreign minister in the 1950s and
1960s, Golda brought fiery oratory,
plainspoken appeals, and shrewd dealmaking to the cause to which she had
dedicated her life—the welfare and
security of the State of Israel and
its inhabitants. As prime minister,
Golda negotiated arms agreements with
Richard Nixon and Henry Kissinger and
had dozens of clandestine meetings
with Jordan's King Hussein in the
unsuccessful pursuit of a land-forpeace agreement with Israel's
neighbors. But her time in office
ended in tragedy, when Israel was
caught off guard by Egypt and Syria's
surprise attack on Yom Kippur in
1973. Analyzing newly available
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

documents from Israeli government
archives, Francine Klagsbrun looks
into whether Golda could have
prevented that war and whether in its
darkest days she contemplated using
nuclear force. Resigning in the war's
aftermath, she spent her final years
keeping a hand in national affairs
and bemusedly enjoying international
acclaim. Klagsbrun's superbly
researched and masterly recounted
story of Israel's founding mother
gives us a Golda for the ages.
Israel Anita Shapira 2015-02-26
Written by one of Israel's most
notable scholars, this volume
provides a breathtaking history of
Israel from the origins of the
Zionist movement in the late 19th
century to the present day. Anita
Shapira's gripping narrative explores
the emergence of Zionism in Europe
against the backdrop of relations
among Jews, Arabs and Turks, and the
earliest pioneer settlements in
Palestine under Ottoman rule. Weaving
together political, social and
cultural developments in Palestine
under the British mandate, Shapira
creates a tapestry through which to
understand the challenges of Israeli
nation-building, including mass
immigration, shifting cultural norms,
the politics of war and world
diplomacy, and the creation of
democratic institutions and a civil
society. References to contemporary
diaries, memoirs and literature bring
a human dimension to the story of
Israel, from its declaration of
independence in 1948 through
successive decades of waging war,
negotiating peace, and building a
modern state with a vibrant society
and culture. Based on archival
sources and the most up-to-date
scholarly research, this
authoritative history is a must-read
for anyone with a passionate interest
in Israel and the Middle East.
ISRAEL: A HISTORY will be the gold
standard in the field for years to
come.
Ben-Gurion Avi Shilon 2016-05-12 This
is the first in-depth account of the
later years of David Ben-Gurion
(1886–1973), Israel’s first Prime
Minister and founding father. One of
the first to sign Israel’s
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declaration of independence and a
leading figure in Zionism, Ben-Gurion
stepped down from office in 1963 and
retired from political life in 1970,
deeply disappointed about the path on
which the state had embarked and the
process that brought about the end of
his political career. He moved to a
kibbutz in the Negev desert, where he
lived until his death. Robbed of the
public aura that had wrapped him for
decades, his revolutionary passion,
which was not weakened in his 80s,
pushed him to continue seeking social
and moral change in Israel, a
political solution to the IsraeliArab conflict, and to conduct a
personal and national soul-searching
about the development of the State he
himself had declared. Based on his
personal archives and new interviews
with his intimate friends and family,
the book reveals how the founding
father explored the Israeli
establishment he created and from
which he later disengaged. It
provides a thorough examination of
the decisive moments in the annals of
Zionism as revealed through the lens
of Ben-Gurion’s worldview, which are
still relevant to present-day Israel.
Zionism’s Redemptions Arieh Saposnik
2021-11-30 Zionism combined dialogues
with Jewish, Christian, and secular
messianisms to create a politics
based in redemptive visions of its
own.
Palestine Nur Masalha 2018-08-15 This
rich and magisterial work traces
Palestine's millennia-old heritage,
uncovering cultures and societies of
astounding depth and complexity that
stretch back to the very beginnings
of recorded history. Starting with
the earliest references in Egyptian
and Assyrian texts, Nur Masalha
explores how Palestine and its
Palestinian identity have evolved
over thousands of years, from the
Bronze Age to the present day.
Drawing on a rich body of sources and
the latest archaeological evidence,
Masalha shows how Palestine’s
multicultural past has been distorted
and mythologised by Biblical lore and
the Israel–Palestinian conflict. In
the process, Masalha reveals that the
concept of Palestine, contrary to
accepted belief, is not a modern
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

invention or one constructed in
opposition to Israel, but rooted
firmly in ancient past. Palestine
represents the authoritative account
of the country's history.
Jabotinsky's Children Daniel Kupfert
Heller 2017-08-07 How interwar Poland
and its Jewish youth were
instrumental in shaping the ideology
of right-wing Zionism By the late
1930s, as many as fifty thousand
Polish Jews belonged to Betar, a
youth movement known for its support
of Vladimir Jabotinsky, the founder
of right-wing Zionism. Poland was not
only home to Jabotinsky’s largest
following. The country also served as
an inspiration and incubator for the
development of right-wing Zionist
ideas. Jabotinsky’s Children draws on
a wealth of rare archival material to
uncover how the young people in Betar
were instrumental in shaping rightwing Zionist attitudes about the
roles that authoritarianism and
military force could play in the
quest to build and maintain a Jewish
state. Recovering the voices of
ordinary Betar members through their
letters, diaries, and
autobiographies, Jabotinsky’s
Children paints a vivid portrait of
young Polish Jews and their turbulent
lives on the eve of the Holocaust.
Rather than define Jabotinsky as a
firebrand fascist or steadfast
democrat, the book instead reveals
how he deliberately delivered
multiple and contradictory messages
to his young followers, leaving it to
them to interpret him as they saw
fit. Tracing Betar’s surprising
relationship with interwar Poland’s
authoritarian government,
Jabotinsky’s Children overturns
popular misconceptions about PolishJewish relations between the two
world wars and captures the fervent
efforts of Poland’s Jewish youth to
determine, on their own terms, who
they were, where they belonged, and
what their future held in store.
Shedding critical light on a vital
yet neglected chapter in the history
of Zionism, Jabotinsky’s Children
provides invaluable perspective on
the origins of right-wing Zionist
beliefs and their enduring allure in
Israel today.
8/11

Downloaded from vstecssingapore.com
on August 11, 2022 by guest

Ben-Gurion Shimon Peres 2011-10-25
Part of the Jewish Encounter series
Israel’s current president gives us a
dramatic and revelatory biography of
Israel’s founding father and first
prime minister. Shimon Peres was in
his early twenties when he first met
David Ben-Gurion. Although the state
that Ben-Gurion would lead through
war and peace had not yet declared
its precarious independence, the “Old
Man,” as he was called even then, was
already a mythic figure. Peres, who
came of age in the cabinets of BenGurion, is uniquely placed to evoke
this figure of stirring
contradictions—a prophetic visionary
and a canny pragmatist who early
grasped the necessity of compromise
for national survival. Ben-Gurion
supported the 1947 United Nations
Partition Plan for Palestine, though
it meant surrendering a two-thousandyear-old dream of Jewish settlement
in the entire land of Israel. He
granted the Orthodox their first
exemptions from military service
despite his own deep secular
commitments, and he reached out to
Germany in the aftermath of the
Holocaust, knowing that Israel would
need as many strong alliances as
possible within the European
community. A protégé of Ben-Gurion
and himself a legendary figure on the
international political stage, Shimon
Peres brings to his account of BenGurion’s life and towering
achievements the profound insight of
a statesman who shares Ben-Gurion’s
dream of a modern, democratic Jewish
nation-state that lives in peace and
security alongside its Arab
neighbors. In Ben-Gurion, Peres sees
a neglected model of leadership that
Israel and the world desperately need
in the twenty-first century.
The Jewish State Theodor Herzl 1934
The Founding Fathers of Zionism
Benzion Netanyahu 2012 Presents the
biographies of Zionist leaders Leo
Pinsker, Theodor Herzl, Max Nordau,
Israel Zangwill, and Ze'ev
Jabotinsky, whose devotion to the
movement culminated in the
establishment of the state of Israel.
A History of Modern Israel Colin
Shindler 2013-03-25 Colin Shindler's
remarkable history begins in 1948, as
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

waves of immigrants arrived in Israel
from war-torn Europe to establish new
cities, new institutions, and a new
culture founded on the Hebrew
language. Optimistic beginnings were
soon replaced with the sobering
reality of wars with Arab neighbours,
internal ideological differences, and
ongoing confrontation with the
Palestinians. In this updated
edition, Shindler covers the
significant developments of the last
decade, including the rise of the
Israeli far right, Hamas's takeover
and the political rivalry between
Gaza and the West Bank, Israel's
uneasy dealings with the new
administration in the United States,
political Islam and the potential
impact of the Arab Spring on the
region as a whole. This sympathetic
yet candid portrayal asks how a
nation that emerged out of the ashes
of the Holocaust and was the
admiration of the world is now
perceived by many Western governments
in a less than benevolent light.
The Zionist Ideas Gil Troy 2018 The
most comprehensive Zionist collection
ever published, The Zionist Ideas:
Visions for the Jewish Homeland-Then, Now, Tomorrow sheds light on
the surprisingly diverse and shared
visions for realizing Israel as a
democratic Jewish state. Building on
Arthur Hertzberg's classic, The
Zionist Idea, Gil Troy explores the
backstories, dreams, and legacies of
more than 170 passionate Jewish
visionaries--quadruple Hertzberg's
original number, and now including
women, mizrachim, and others--from
the 1800s to today. Troy divides the
thinkers into six Zionist schools of
thought--Political, Revisionist,
Labor, Religious, Cultural, and
Diaspora Zionism--and reveals the
breadth of the debate and surprising
syntheses. He also presents the
visionaries within three major stages
of Zionist development, demonstrating
the length and evolution of the
conversation. Part 1 (pre-1948)
introduces the pioneers who founded
the Jewish state, such as Herzl,
Gordon, Jabotinsky, Kook, Ha'am, and
Szold. Part 2 (1948 to 2000) features
builders who actualized and
modernized the Zionist blueprints,
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such as Ben-Gurion, Berlin, Meir,
Begin, Soloveitchik, Uris, and
Kaplan. Part 3 showcases today's
torchbearers, including Barak,
Grossman, Shaked, Lau, Yehoshua, and
Sacks. This mosaic of voices will
engage equally diverse readers in
reinvigorating the Zionist
conversation--weighing and developing
the moral, social, and political
character of the Jewish state of
today and tomorrow.
Theodor Herzl Derek Jonathan Penslar
2020-02-18 From the prizewinning
Jewish Lives series, a masterful new
biography of Theodor Herzl by an
eminent historian of Zionism "An
excellent, concise biography of
Theodor Herzl, architect of modern
Zionism. . . . An exceptionally good,
highly readable volume."--Publishers
Weekly, starred review "An engrossing
account of a leader who, by
converting despair into strength,
gave an exiled people both political
purpose and the means to attain it."-Benjamin Balint, Wall Street Journal
The life of Theodor Herzl (1860-1904)
was as puzzling as it was brief. How
did this cosmopolitan and assimilated
European Jew become the leader of the
Zionist movement? How could he be
both an artist and a statesman, a
rationalist and an aesthete, a stern
moralist yet possessed of deep, and
at times dark, passions? And why did
scores of thousands of Jews, many of
them from traditional, observant
backgrounds, embrace Herzl as their
leader? Drawing on a vast body of
Herzl's personal, literary, and
political writings, historian Derek
Penslar shows that Herzl's path to
Zionism had as much to do with
personal crises as it did with
antisemitism. Once Herzl devoted
himself to Zionism, Penslar shows, he
distinguished himself as a consummate
leader--possessed of indefatigable
energy, organizational ability, and
electrifying charisma. Herzl became a
screen onto which Jews of his era
could project their deepest needs and
longings. About Jewish Lives: Jewish
Lives is a prizewinning series of
interpretative biography designed to
explore the many facets of Jewish
identity. Individual volumes
illuminate the imprint of Jewish
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

figures upon literature, religion,
philosophy, politics, cultural and
economic life, and the arts and
sciences. Subjects are paired with
authors to elicit lively, deeply
informed books that explore the range
and depth of the Jewish experience
from antiquity to the present. In
2014, the Jewish Book Council named
Jewish Lives the winner of its Jewish
Book of the Year Award, the first
series ever to receive this award.
More praise for Jewish Lives:
"Excellent." - New York times
"Exemplary." - Wall St. Journal
"Distinguished." - New Yorker
"Superb." - The Guardian
Muslim Zion Faisal Devji 2013 "Muslim
Zion" argues that Pakistan has never
been a nation-state, grounded in the
historic connections of lands and
peoples. Just as Israel is the only
Jewish state, Pakistan is the only
Muslim state to make religion the
sole basis of its nationality. Faisal
Devji offers a penetrating critique
of founding a state on nothing but
the idea of belonging.
Anonymous Soldiers Bruce Hoffman
2015-02-24 Winner of the National
Jewish Book Award Winner of the
Washington Institute Book Prize One
of the Best Books of the Year St.
Louis Post-Dispatch * Kirkus Reviews
In this groundbreaking work, Bruce
Hoffman—America’s leading expert on
terrorism—brilliantly re-creates the
crucial thirty-year period that led
to the birth of Israel. Drawing on
previously untapped archival
resources in London, Washington,
D.C., and Jerusalem, Anonymous
Soldiers shows how the efforts of two
militant Zionist groups brought about
the end of British rule in the Middle
East. Hoffman shines new light on the
bombing of the King David Hotel, the
assassination of Lord Moyne in Cairo,
the leadership of Menachem Begin, the
life and death of Abraham Stern, and
much else. Above all, he shows
exactly how the underdog “anonymous
soldiers” of Irgun and Lehi defeated
the British and set in motion the
chain of events that resulted in the
creation of the formidable nationstate of Israel. One of the most
detailed and sustained accounts of a
terrorist and counterterrorist
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campaign ever written, Hoffman has
crafted the definitive account of the
struggle for Israel—and an impressive
investigation of the efficacy of
guerilla tactics. Anonymous Soldiers
is essential to anyone wishing to
understand the current situation in
the Middle East.
Herzl Shlomo Avineri 2013-12-12 The
first biography in more than a
generation of the father of modern
political Zionism and in effect the
state of Israel. Drawing extensively
on his diaries as well as his
published works, this intellectual
biographical follows Herzl's
transformation from a private person
into the founder and leader of a
political movement which made the
quest for a Jewish state into a
player in international politics.
Contrary to the conventional view
which saw the Dreyfus affair as the
trigger for Herzl's loss of belief in
the promise of Jewish emancipation,
Avineri shows how it was the
political crisis of the Austro-

ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

Hungarian Habsburg Empire, torn apart
by contending national movements,
which convinced Herzl of the need for
a Jewish polity. In response to the
wide resonance for his 1896 THE
JEWISH STATE, Herzl convened the
first Zionist Congress in Basel in
1897, which established the World
Zionist Organization with its
representative and elected
institutions; this in turn became the
foundation for Israel's democratic
political system. In his efforts to
gain international support for a
Jewish state, Herzl met with the
Ottoman Sultan, the German Emperor
Wilhelm II, Pope Pius X, British,
Russian and German ministers, as well
as an enormous number of other
government and public opinion leaders
of most European countries. By the
time of his early death in 1904 at
the age of 44, Herzl succeeded in
putting Zionism on the map of world
politics, no longer an esoteric idea
held by a small group of Jewish
intellectuals in Eastern Europe.
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